Arcadia ValleyGoats

IN K Registered & Percentage Goats
N REGISTRY CELL 314-808-7664
email - mrbuff@centurytel.net
354 COUNTY ROAD 100, ironton, Missouri 63650

Ron Polette
www.productiongoats.com

DNA Chairman National Kiko Registry - Member Missouri Meat Goat Producers

June 15, 2012

Hello Mia,

This letter should clarify our resolve to never hold the NKR VGL numbers, that could be controled by us
and UC Davis, hostage from you.

The NKR believes in letting you determine the extent you need to utilize registry services. We

do not mandate that animals be DNA tested because we think that you and your buyers know best

what serves your needs in terms of surety of pedigree as balanced with economy. If you and your customer
want the animals DNA tested in order to add value, we can provide that service as inexpensively

as anyone in the business. If you and your customers don’t feel that it is required on less expensive
animals, that’s fine also, When you have us provide you with DNA testing of your animals, you can rest
assured that you can use those numbers any way you want to. You will also tranfer the use of those VGL
numbers to those who purchase your NKR registered goats,

The registration number issued to each goat and the VGL number issued to each goat add value to the goat,
belong with the goat, and should travel with it in usefulness.

If you have questions you can contact me or you can contact Karen at 770-844-4300,
learn more about NKR by visiting www.nationalkikoregistry.com or by
contacting Karen at 770-844-4300.

Ron Polette
DNA Chairman
National Kiko Registry



